
Dear Kindergartner,  

Hello! My name is Mrs. Coleman, and I am so excited to be your 

kindergarten teacher! I am looking forward to meeting you and your parents! 

I hope you have been having a fun summer! I had a very nice summer. I spent 

some time at the beach, on the lake, hiking and running. I also spent a lot of 

time playing with my three boys.   

  We have many great adventures ahead of us this year. We will make new 

friends and have lots of fun learning together. We will have fun exploring letters, 

numbers, and even learning how to read!  I look forward to meeting you and hearing 

all about your summer. I will see you soon!   

Love,  

Mrs. Coleman  

      Fun Facts About Me  

My favorite color is green.  

I love soccer!  

I have 3 boys ages 13, 11 and 8.  

I have 2 dogs and 1 cat. 

I spend a lot of time on Lake Hopatcong.   

I love ice cream!  

This will be my 23rd  year teaching.  

I love teaching kindergarten! 
 


